

March 21, 2019

City of Saint John
Attention: Mr. Steve Bishop
Leisure Services Department
171 Adelaide Street
Saint John, New Brunswick
E2K 1W9

Dear Mr. Bishop:

On behalf of the residents of the Town of Hampton and the ice users of the Hampton Community Centre, I would like to thank you and your team for the help and support you gave us over the Christmas holidays. We really appreciated the loan of your ice resurfacer when ours went down. It was because of you and your team's efforts that we were able to open for the last week of the holidays.

This spirit of cooperation from community minded individuals moves Leisure Services forward and brings us together.

All the Best,

Ken Chorley

Mayor